
October 1, 2023 

Dear County Employees: 

COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 

Board of Supervisors 

RICH DESMOND 

Chair Of The Board 

Supervisor, Third District 

On behalf of the Sacramento County Board of Supervisors, I am pleased to announce the 

commencement of the 2023 Sacramento County Employees' Giving Campaign. For many 

years, Sacramento County Employees have generously participated in the annual Giving 

Campaign, and the Board is looking forward to continuing this worthy tradition of helping 

others in our community. 

Six federations of charitable organizations are represented in this year's campaign. As in 

years past, employees have the option to choose a federation or to designate a non-profit 

organization of their choice. Employees may participate in the campaign by making an 

ongoing contribution through payroll deductions or a one-time contribution to the charitable 

organization of their choice. 

Each and every contribution will help improve the quality of life in our community as well as 

in others throughout the nation and the world. 

My heartfelt thanks to each of you for your generosity and willingness to participate in the 

2023 Sacramento County Employee Giving Campaign. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Rich Desmond 
Board of Supervisors 
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